

Issue: # 16 AUGUST 2014

SASS ACCOUNTING, LLC 221 E. Green Bay Avenue Saukville, WI 53080 262-235-4250 www.sassaccounting.com

Dear Client,

Welcome to our 16th edition of our quarterly newsletter. We hope you find these to be informative and useful. We have reviewed our records and made every attempt to ensure that we have used the correct email address for you. If however, you have received duplicates or prefer to have this newsletter delivered to a different email address, please let us know.

TAX INFORMATION

For our clients who filed an extension for their taxes, the deadline for Partnership and Corporation returns is September 15, 2014. Appointments must be made or information must be dropped off BEFORE September 1, 2014 to avoid a late fee of \$37.50. The deadline for Personal Returns isOctober 15, 2014. Appointments must be made or information must be dropped off BEFORE October 1, 2014 to avoid a late fee of \$37.50.

"AROUND TOWN"



Sass Accounting is proud to be a sponsor of "Live at the Triangle". Read more about it here.

In This Issue

FILING EXTENSIONS

AROUND TOWN EVENTS

FILING EXTENSIONS

Quick Links

IRS - Internal Revenue Service

State of Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue



Laurie Ziegler, EA ProAdvisor



Energy Star



The Saukville Farmers Market runs every Sundayfrom June 15, 2014-October 26, 2014 (closed Labor Day Weekend) 9:00am-1:00pm, right in front of our office. Read more about it here.

Tax Credit Information



Laurie Ziegler Enrolled Agent

TODAY'S TAX TIPS

Between January 1st and April 15th, taxes are on everyone's mind. Have you experienced certain life events? Are you impacted by expiring tax provisions? The answers to these and other questions don't need to wait until tax time. You should be discussing these and other questions with your tax professional before making any decisions. See this article for more information.

Don't panic or ignore IRS notices, but be aware of scams.

Every year the IRS mails millions of letters and notices to taxpayers, but that doesn't mean you need to worry. There are a number of reasons the IRS sends notices to taxpayers. Keep in mind, the IRS sends notices and letters by mail. The agency never contacts taxpayers about their tax account or tax return by email or phone. You can read more about this here.

NTPI Fellow. If you have dealt with certified tax preparer, you may have seen this designation by their name and not thought twice about it. If you haven't seen it, this article will explain why you should be looking for this designation when selecting a tax preparer for both business and personal tax purposes.

And yes, if you check the $\underline{\text{link}}$ of NTPI Fellows in the United States, our own Laurie W. Ziegler is on that list.

We hope you are enjoying the Sass Accounting newsletter. Don't forget to check us out on the web at www.sassaccounting.com and find us on Facebook so you can stay up-to-date. Please feel free to forward this to your family and friends.

We look forward to continuing to assist you with your accounting and tax needs, as well as any questions or concerns you may have. Enjoy the rest of your Summer!





